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19 July 2022 
 
 
I write as Headteacher of Millom School in support of the planning application for 
lights on the track. 
 
The track significantly improves the sports facilities at the school as it provides an all-
weather running surface for students and increases the use of the playing fields by 
our students, particularly in the winter months.  The lights will obviously be a useful 
addition to this facility. 
 
The provision of the lights on the track will also provide the use of an additional 
facility to the wider community in Millom and the surrounding area. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
M D Savidge 
Headteacher 
 

 

 


